
Happy February, 
NRHyA Members!

N R H y A  P R E S I D E N T T A Y L O R  M A S S O N

This year is already off to a wonderful start and your NRHyA officer team is very excited
to get things kicked off! We are very much looking forward to the 2018 NRHA
Convention and Awards that will be held in Oklahoma City! We have some awesome
workshops planned with the very talented Kelly Barnes, who will teach us more about
leadership and how to expand our leadership skills to benefit us in the future. I will have
a full report for you in next month’s president’s letter that will highlight all the
wonderful things we learned! 

One thing that I wanted to encourage you to get involved in this year is the Varsity
Reining Club (VRC). It is an online community that you can submit activities to and
earn points by doing them. You accumulate points and you can put them towards
awesome VRC prizes. I myself, along with the rest of the officer team, are members of
VRC and we hope you’ll think about becoming involved as well. If you are a member of
VRC already, great. If not, all you have to do is go to varsityreining.com and sign up.
You do have to be an active NRHyA member to be a part of VRC. 

Another thing that’s exciting about VRC is that you can earn scholarships by having
the most points. Scholarships are very important, especially as you begin preparing for
college. What easier way can you think of to earn scholarship money and prizes, than
participating in fun activities that help you and your community? 

This year I am looking forward to getting more of our youth members involved in
VRC and helping them reach their full leadership potential that I know each member is
capable of! 

Taylor Masson
2018 NRHyA President
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